
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/25/2015 9:55:04 AM
Subject: FW: Interview with Gov. Haley

 
 
From: Behre, Robert [mailto:rbehre@postandcourier.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2015 5:03 PM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: RE: Interview with Gov. Haley
 
 
Thanks. Come to think of it, what I’d really like to ask her about is what else – beyond the likely relocation of the flag - 
she thinks might emerge from this tragedy. The idea below is just one possibility.
 
Best,
 
Robert
 
From: Adams, Chaney [mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2015 4:56 PM

To: Behre, Robert

Subject: RE: Interview with Gov. Haley
 
Robert, I have your request. Rob and I will get back to you tomorrow.
 
From: Behre, Robert [mailto:rbehre@postandcourier.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2015 4:46 PM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Interview with Gov. Haley
 
 
Hi Chaney,
 
I’m wondering if Gov. Haley would be willing to talk with me about steps to increase dialogue among races, religions 
in South Carolina in the wake of last week’s tragedy.
 
I know the state already has a Human Affairs Commission, but some people who I have talked to down here noted 
that agency normally doesn’t get involved until someone has a specific problem or a complaint.
 
These people are hoping for some more organized forum where a serious conversation could occur that would 
highlight differences that cause irritations and differences that unite. There is some thought that this – like the 
removal of the flag from the Statehouse grounds - would be a positive outcome.
 
Please let me know what might be possible. My deadline is not today, but I’d like to get a sense of things tomorrow.
 
Best,
 
Robert Behre
The Post and Courier
843-937-5771
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